
OFFICIAL
BOROUGH OF
WILMERDING

NOTICE OF ZONING
HEARING

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Wilmerding  Borough  Zoning
Hearing  Board  will  be
conduction  a  hearing  on
Monday November 20, 2023,
at 6:00 p.m. in the Wilmerding
Borough  Building  located  at
Station and Commerce Street,
to  render  a  decision  on  a
variance request from T & D
Service  Center  for  property
located  at  200  Airbrake
Avenue.  At  said  time  and
place you are invited to attend
and take such part as you see
fit.

Caroline Lang
Borough Secretary


